
Sportsman Action Alert! 

• House Bill 2008 is dangerously close to passing and would negatively 
impact the Division of Natural Resources by removing civil service 
protections from current employees if they try to advance in their 
careers and impact recruiting for new hires beginning July 1, 2025. 

• Removing civil service protections would enable political hiring and 
firing at will in retribution for making sound wildlife management 
recommendations to the Natural Resources Commission. 

• Politics should not be involved in managing the state’s valuable wildlife 
resources. 

• Employees should not fear their jobs are at risk when making wildlife 
management proposals. 

• We are asking that DNR be entirely exempted from House Bill 2008. 

Please call and ask all WV Senators to remove DNR from the bill. 

Senator Azinger (304) 357-7970 Senator Barrett (304) 357-7933 

Senator Bartlett (304) 357-7841 Senator Boley (304) 357-7905 

Senator Chapman (304) 357-7918 Senator Charnock (304) 357-7854 

Senator Clements (304) 357-7827 Senator Deeds (304) 357-7959 

Senator Fuller (304) 357-7937  Senator Garcia (304) 357-7961 

Senator Grady (304) 357-7855  Senator Hamilton (304) 357-7906 

Senator Hart (304) 357-7843  Senator Helton (304) 357-7807 

Senator Jeffries (304) 357-7866 Senator Martin (304) 357-7845 

Senator Maynard (304) 357-7808 Senator Morris (304) 357-7973 

Senator Oliverio (304) 357-7919 Senator Phillips (304) 357-7857 

Senator Queen (304) 357-7904 Senator Roberts (304) 357-7831 

Senator Rose (304) 357-7902  Senator Rucker (304) 357-7957 

Senator Smith (304) 357-7995  Senator Stuart (304) 357-7939 

Senator Takubo (304) 357-7990 Senator Tarr (304) 357-7901 

Senator Taylor (304) 357-7914  Senator Thorne (304) 357-7980 

Senator Weld (304) 357-7984  Senator Willis (304) 357-7867 

Senator Woelfel (304) 357-7956 Senator Woodrum (304) 357-7849 


